SIAST Professional Services Bargaining Unit

Campus Update

February 27, 2012

Brothers and Sisters,

The negotiating committee will be meeting with SIAST and mediator Tom Hodges on February 29th to present our submissions on the outstanding items still in dispute. We have March 2nd and April 4th tentatively booked if submissions are not completed. We will be working diligently to complete this process in the shortest possible time. Once both sides have completed their presentations to Mr. Hodges he will write his awards. Once we have these we will report them to you.

We thank you for your support as we continue to work to complete this round of negotiations.

In Solidarity,

The Professional Services Bargaining Committee

http://www.acad.sgeu.org/profservicesunit/profservicesunit.html